Important notice from ETS

During today's setup session of the many new user requests to the Banner system, we made a mistake and reset everyone's password to the original password (pin number) assigned to you after you completed your Self Service Banner training. We know many of you have subsequently changed your passwords, and you will not be able to use your changed password to sign on to the system today.

 To resolve this problem, you should use your original password to sign on to the system.  If you forgot your original password, please click the link Forgot Your Password? shown next to your sign on screen (See attached), you will then be prompted with the secret questions, after you answering those questions correctly, you will be granted access to the system. Your password will be shown to you upon your successful login.

We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience.

This is a second reminder from Accounts Payable

Ellen Lyon, Accounts Payable Supervisor, wants to let everyone know that Accounts Payable will require the submission of new payment forms, the old forms will not be accepted and it will be returned. You should also include the full FOAP information with the new form submission.

Most of the current vendors should be in the Banner system. If you can not find it in self service or you know this is a new vendor, Ellen wants you to send them the attached vendor information form and W-9 tax form, and have them complete it and return to Accounts Payable. This will help Accounts Payable to build the vendor file quickly for you.

Words from the Finance Department


The Finance department wants you to know that they will start testing the on -line approval queue process this afternoon at 3 pm, their test will be conducted in a separate system testing area and will not affect your production data. Hector Qinonez still wants everyone to know that the Finance department intends to turn on the approval queue process the 1st week of August.


Training

So far 312 people have completed the Banner self service training program, but there are approximately 75 people that still need to sign up for training,. For those people that have not gone through the training program, please contact Kari Elliott at extension 6917 to sign up for training.


Links and Misc.

For past history of Banner Finance Go Live information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/eis_news

For Project EIS information, please go to:
  http://www.fhda.edu/eis/
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